
Minutes of Meeting

of the


Idaho State Bar Real Property Section


March 5, 2014 




TIME AND PLACE OF MEETING:


The regular meeting of the Idaho State Bar Real Property Section was held at the Idaho 
State Bar Center in Boise, Idaho, on Wednesday, March 5, 2014, at 12:00 p.m.


CALL TO ORDER:


Vice Chairperson Soltman presided over the meeting. Members present are set forth on 
those certain lists provided to the Idaho State Bar for CLE credit or were present by 
telephone and shall give email notice to Dayna Ferrero. A quorum being present, the 
meeting was called to order.


SECTION BUSINESS: 


Minutes for the February 5, 2014 meeting were approved.



Old Business:


1. Per the discussion at the February meeting, the section donated $1,000 to the 

Ethics and Professionalism Section in connection with their "Day One" 
presentations.


2. The mentoring committee is beginning its work.  Please contact a section officer 
or the chair of the committee, Laurie Reynoldson, if you are interested in 
participating.


3. The list serve is up and running and is receiving traffic.  Please do not post job 
openings or applications. Vice Chairperson Soltman provided a reminder that 
there is a way in Outlook to create a folder for emails (keep out of your inbox).


4. Hethe Clark provided a recap of the annual CLE.  There were approximately 99 
attendees and initial reports are that the presentation was well received.


New Business:



5. Juliann Hall on behalf of the Professionalism and Ethics Section discussed the 
"Rock and Roll Ethics" CLE on March 20, 2014 at Berryhill.  



MONTHLY CLE:





Bill Beck and Karen Warner, Tenant Realty Advisors, provided a CLE, entitled, 
"Implications, Opportunities and Challenges for Tenants in Today's Commercial Real 
Estate Market."


ADJOURNMENT:


There being no further business to come before the Section, Vice Chairperson Soltman 
declared the meeting adjourned at 12:50 p.m.




Respectfully submitted, 


Hethe Clark


